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RAMAPO COLLEGE PRESENTS A SPECIAL HOLIDAY CONCERT

FEATURING THE MOSCOW BOYS CHOIR

(Mahwah) – Ramapo College of New Jersey is pleased to present a special

holiday concert featuring The Moscow Boys Choir Saturday, December 9 at 8 p.m. in the

Sharp Theater.

The most prestigious all-boy choir in Russia, under the direction of choir master

Leonid Baklushin, returns to the Berrie Center for a spectacular holiday celebration

featuring some of the best-loved music of the season.

The performers, who have enchanted audiences all over the world, sing vibrant

carols from Russia, Europe and North America, delivering a holiday treat for all ages.

Tickets for The Moscow Boys Choir’s performance at Ramapo College are $28,

$24 and $20 for adults, with a five percent discount for senior citizens, and $15 for

children under 17.  The Sharp Theater is located at the Angelica and Russ Berrie Center

for Performing and Visual Arts on the Ramapo College campus.  For more information

call 201.684.7844.

This program is made possible in part by funds from the New Jersey State

Council on the Arts/Department of State, a Partner Agency of the National Endowment

for the Arts.
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